
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 
April 16, 2001 

Dr. Robert N. Funk 
President 
Hood College 
401 Rosemont Avenue 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Dr. Funk: 

I am pleased to transfer official ownership, title, and rights of control to Hood 

College for my entire collection of documents related to the assassinations of John 

F. Kennedy and Martin Luther King, Jr., as well as all documentation related to my 

own Freedom of Information Act efforts to secure these documents Likewise, I am 
transferring all of my own personal books, commentaries, and reminiscences to 
Hood College. Most of these documents are already in the College's possession, but 
I want to be absolutely clear about my intent that ownership and control be vested 
with the College. 

I am pleased with the College's efforts to secure these documents and with 

Clay Ogilvie's invaluable help to put them in electronic format so that both 
researchers and students will have access to their content. I am confident that over 
the years this collection will prove of significant value to many people, and it 
pleases me that Hood College will be the locus for the collection as time goes by. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 

Cc: G. McKnight 


